
Mead Johnson Nutrition – Water Policy 

 
We know and work diligently to support awareness that the supply of clean, safe water is 
essential for the proper reconstitution and use of our powdered products. 
 
We acknowledge the importance of the responsible use of water. Both people and companies 
rely on clean, plentiful water.  We must all work to ensure supplies are adequate and quality is 
assured. 
 
Water conservation has always been a focus area for our production facilities; and since 2009, 
Mead Johnson has had long-term, global water-use reduction goals in place.  Consistent with 
our overall commitment to environmental responsibility, we operate according to the following 
principles to ensure that our business helps preserve this vital resource: 

1. Sufficient water:  We strive to operate in a manner that will not diminish community 
water resources.  We consider the availability of water when selecting new business 
locations, and we seek to achieve efficient use of water resources at all our facilities 
worldwide.  We regularly engage with local communities regarding our water usage and 
conservation initiatives, and we routinely conduct water audits and implement best 
practices for water management to help ensure the attainment of conservation targets. 

2. Safe, acceptable and affordable water:  We seek to preserve the quality of our water 
resources in the communities in which we do business.  We consider relevant local and 
community water standards, and consistently apply our own internal quality standards to 
our operations worldwide.  Additionally, we support community initiatives to provide safe 
water in adequate supply and affordable within local practices. 

3. Access to water:  We will not knowingly adversely impact the ability of people to access 
community water resources, and we will address community concerns in a prompt, 
cooperative and open manner. 

 


